
In-State Tuition
Q: I am from Puerto Rico, but I am also already receiving a non-resident waiver. Will my 
tuition change?
A: No. Because you are already paying in-state tuition, no adjustment is necessary.

Q: If I am eligible to receive this benefit, will it continue through the remainder of my 
enrollment at UCF?
A: No. This is a temporary change to allow students impacted by Hurricane Maria to 
continue their education during this recovery phase. The change is temporary.

Q: My family lives in Puerto Rico. Do I need to request to have my records reviewed?  
Do I have to provide documentation? 
A: No. We will review records we have on file and we do not require additional 
documentation from you at this time. The university will contact you if additional 
information is needed. 

Q: I am originally from Puerto Rico. However, my home of residence is in another state  
(not Puerto Rico). Do I qualify for in-state tuition?
A: No. You are not eligible for temporary in-state tuition. 

Q: How long will it take for my residency to be updated?
A: Please allow the university two weeks to review and update records. You will be  
notified via email to your Knightsmail account.

Q: If I have questions, is there an office I may call?
A: Yes. You may call the Registrar’s Office at 407.823.5510. Please note that it may  
take up to two weeks for your records to be reviewed and your account to be updated. 

Contact the Registrar’s Office at 407.823.5510 or registrar@ucf.edu.
Visit: www.sdes.ucf.edu/in-state-tuition
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